redbricks | school

Ref No: Cir/RBS/2022-23/No. 121 Date: 17/11/2022

To: Parents (Class 1 Satellite)
From: The Principal
Subject: Grandparents Day Celebration at Redbricks School

Dear Parents,
Greetings!!!

Grandparents hold an essential place in a child's life, especially during his initial years. To
celebrate the adorable bond, and to make our grandparents feel special, Redbricks School is
celebrating 'Grandparents Day' on 3rd December 2022, Saturday.

We would like to invite the Grandparents of the children to visit the school and be a part of the
child's day in school.

Celebration Details:
e Time: 10:45am - 12:00 pm
e Venue: Satellite campus

> Interested grandparents are requested to confirm their presence by filling out the google
form by clicking on the link mentioned below latest by 23rd November 2022.
Link:_https://forms.gle/sYaJLCsh1JXX67FL6

> Upload one memorable picture of the grandparents along with their grandchild (if
possible), in the below-mentioned folder. Kindly rename the picture with the child’s
name, class, and section.

Link for uploading the picture: https://tinyurl.com/yzcas3np

Note: The event is exclusively planned for the grandparents, hence would appreciate their
presence only.

Regards,

g Lunt

Mrs. Sutapa Mishra
The Principal
Redbricks School
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